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The Northeast Students’ Counselling and Welfare Cell of Zakir Husain Delhi College provided help 

in various forms, including financial, and counselled students coming from the region during the 

difficult times of the Pandemic. As the college reopened and physical assembly became possible, 

it organised its annual cultural fest on 25 April 2022. The occasion celebrated the theme of oneness 

and unity of the nation as well as the spirit of cultural diversity and the values it engenders and 

nurtures. Students from various colleges of Delhi University including from Hindu College, Jesus 

and Mary College, I. P. College, etc. enthusiastically participated in the competition sections of 

dance and folk songs. Prof. S. Somorendro Singh, Department of Physics and Astrophysics, 

University of Delhi and Prof. Shanta Laishram, Department of Mathematics, Indian Institute of 

Statistics, New Delhi graced the occasion as Chief Guest and Guest of Honour respectively.  

 

A few pictures taken on the occasion along with the poster are enclosed herewith. 
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